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Government of India
Ministry of Petroleum & Natural Gas
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Shas'rn Bhowcm
New Delhi, the 20 December; 2013

To

IOC/BPCL/HPCL

/ The Director (Mcrke’rmg)
Mumbai.- -

Regarding issue of LPG connections fo NRIs/PIOs

Sir, o

| am directed fo refer fo I0C's letter No. SL/MSP/1803 dated

' 13.11.2013 on the subject-cited above that the matter was examined in

the Ministry in consultation with Ministry of Overseas Affairs and Ministry of

External Affairs, it has been decided that foreign nationals/ NRIs/PIOs/

OCls will be ehglble for a domestic - non-subsidized LPG connection. It has
also been-decided that all existing LPG connections issued to above
categories may be converted into domestic non-subsidized category.

2. This letter supersedes MOP&NG s eorher leﬁer dated 8h Augusf

- 2013 referred above.

, This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.

Yours faithfully,
K '
(Rajesh Kukreti)

Under Secretary (Marketing)
& 011-2338 7008




